
 

 

Monday 28 February, 2022 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
As communicated to everyone last week, this year our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions are different.  
 
Below is a link for you to view information from your child’s teacher. The teachers have spent a lot of 
time planning the recording so I hope you do find it informative. 
 
 
 
 
 
Remember, to assist your child’s teacher, we are asking all families to complete the ‘Two stars and a 
wish’ sheet for your child. This will help to set some personal goals for your child for 2022. You may 
like to discuss this with your child before returning it to school by Friday 4 March.  
 
Kind regards,  

 

 

Anthony Pitt 
Principal  

FAIRVALE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Telephone: (02) 9724 3470   Fax: 9727 8863 

Wolseley Street Fairfield NSW 2165 
Email: fairvale-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Facebook/Twitter: @FairvalePS 

 

Message from Miss Chmaisse 
 

https://bit.ly/3BNcjXX 
 

Stage 1 Message (Arabic) 
from Miss Samira  

https://bit.ly/3JSiWee 
 
 
 
 

We work together 
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